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As we creep into our final month of the school 
year, things continue to get exciting and 
fantastic learning continues throughout 
school!  Have a read to find out what we have 
been up to. 
 
Facebook 
 
We now have a school Facebook page, 
Edenham C of E Primary School.  Here we will 
be sharing various things that we get up to 
throughout the week and when needed we will 
also use it to post updates and 
reminders.  Please give us a follow and feel free 
to share some of the fantastic examples of 
activities and learning that we have on offer.  
 
Grimsthorpe Castle 
 
This week Dahl Class had a trip to Grimsthorpe 
Castle – it was a truly wonderful 
morning.  Throughout the morning, they were 
spoken to and shown around the kitchen garden 
by Jim before planting their own beans.  They 
also got to meet the woodland team who spoke 
to them about how they look after the trees on 
the estate ensuring their will forever be a forest 
there and how important that is to our 
world.  After a play and some lunch, the children 
all showed amazing perseverance hiking back 
to school.  
 
Volunteers 
 
We have had parents ask about volunteering in 
school, and yes, we are always on the lookout 
for volunteers.  If you want to come into school 
to volunteer your services or want to come into 
school to support the PSA please do get in 
contact with the office so we can follow our 
procedures to ensure everyone is prepared and 
safe.  
 
Phonics 
 
As you will know early reading is something we 
value to very highly, our Year 1s completed 
their phonics screening last week and did an 
amazing job!  It really did show the true power 
of school and parents working together to 

ensure our children get of the best start – thank 
you for your support with this.  
 
Church Festival 
 
It is fantastic that we are part of a wider 
community, and this was seen when our Year 6 
pupils visited Lincoln Cathedral for the annual 
church school festival.  It really showed how we 
are part of something bigger, and our children 
were fantastic ambassadors.  
 
Sports Superstars 
 
A huge well done to Harry who represents 
Peterborough Phantoms Ice Hockey Club, this 
year he won the ‘Skills Award’ for his efforts 
throughout the season.  He has also recently 
been to Scotland to represents the Phantoms in 
a national tournament.  
 
A huge well done to Thalia who has passed her 
Grade 2 Cello exam this week. 
 
Uniform 
 
As it is clearly getting warmer now, we want 
children to be comfortable at school, so please 
do consider clothing choices in the morning 
after looking at the forecast.  That being said, 
please do ensure we are sticking to our uniform 
policy including P.E and out Outdoor Education 
days when all clothing should still be 
appropriate for school, with shorts and tops 
suitable lengths.  
 
Summer Fayre 
 
Our Summer Fayre will be held on Friday 4th 
July from 3.30pm, we are very really looking 
forward to this event. 
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Important Dates 
 
7th July – Year 5 SRE The Conversation 
7th July - Music Concert – 1.30pm (for those that 
participate in music lessons with Jan & Sarah) 
8th July – KS2 End of Year Play 
21st July – Leaver Service in Church 
22nd July – Last Day of Term 
 
 
 
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 

 
 
 

 


